
SOUTHAMPTON TOWN
UNITED SOCCER CLUB
NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY ISSUE ANOTHER NEW YEAR, AND WE ARE

BIGGER THAN EVER!

WINTER TOURNAMENT 

We will break new records this upcoming season as we will field more teams than
ever. In Fall 2023, we fielded a total of 24 teams, 7 of them being academy
teams. This spring, we will have 26 travel teams representing our blue & white
colors around Long Island and tournaments out of state.
Registrations are still open for a few teams. Spots are available for Boys & Girls
in our 2013, 2014, and 2015 teams.
For our travel teams, who practice twice weekly, practices start Monday, March
11th. For all teams under 14's, games will be on Saturdays, beginning March
16th.
If your child is doing their first season, make sure to order your child's STUSC
uniforms at https://teams.capellisport.com/STUSAMK?clubid=597
If you have any questions, please contact our office manager, Greg Fink
(stuoffice@yahoo.com).

Great start to the new year! At the same time our winter
training started, we had an In-House Tournament for our
boys born in 2015/14 and boys born in 2013/12. Both
sessions lasted three hours, where 60 soccer players fought
for the championship. We were delighted to see how many
players participated in an equally competitive and fun event
for our club. 
More in-house tournaments will be coming this winter, so
keep an eye out to make sure you do not miss out! We have
also opened registration for our Winter, Spring, and Summer
camps. More information can be accessed by clicking the
image. 

MORE CAMP INFO CAN BE ACCESSED BY PRESSING CAMP PHOTO OR VIA WEBSITE -
HTTPS://WWW.SOUTHAMPTONTOWNUNITED.COM/INDEX.CFM OR CALL OUR OFFICE @ 631-353-3026

https://www.southamptontownunited.com/content/winter/spring/winter-break-camp
https://www.southamptontownunited.com/content/winter/spring/spring-break-camp
https://www.southamptontownunited.com/content/summer/summer-camp
https://teams.capellisport.com/STUSAMK?clubid=597
tel:631-353-3026

